## Selected Reviews of Two Centuries of Black American Art at LACMA (1976)

"Art Show Continues." Desert Sun, Palm Springs California 4 Feb. 1977.

"Black American Art Exhibit Scheduled on TV." Inside the Turret - Ft Knox 1 Sep. 1977.

"Black Art Exhibit to Feature Show." Los Angeles Times. 10 Oct. 1976: WS4.

"Black Art in Museum Show" Los Angeles Times 31 Oct. 1976: p. WS3 (1 page).

"Exhibition of Works by Black Artists Too Inclusive." Kentucky Ed Courier 3 Jul. 1977.

Fraser, Gerald. "Black Art' Label Disputed by Curator." New York Times 29 Jun. 1977.

Ghent, Henry. "LACMA Takes a Giant Step for Black Heritage." *Los Angeles Times* 10 Oct. 1976: U1 (3 pages).

Glueck, Grace. "2 Centuries of Black Art at Brooklyn." *The New York Times* 24 Jun. 1977: C1, C14.

Goldin, Amy "Two Centuries of Black American Art at the Brooklyn Museum." *Art in America* v.66 (January/February 1978): 116.

Ianco-Starrels, Josine. "Exhibit of Black Works Opens Thursday." *Los Angeles Times* 26 Sep. 1976: N71 (3 pages).

Ianco-Starrels, Josine. "Rarities Included in CSN Collection; More Art News." *Los Angeles Times* 3 Oct. 1976: R69 (2 pages).

Kramer, Hilton. "Black Art or Merely Social History?" New York Times 26 Jun. 1977.

Kutner, Janet. "200 Years of Black Art." Dallas Morning News 20 Mar. 1977.

Loercher, Diana. "2 Centuries of Black Art' at Last Stop." *Burlington County Times* 7 Aug. 1977.

Loercher, Diana. "Exhibition of Black Art raises a new Specter of Discrimination." *The Press, Riverside California* 31 Jul. 1977.

Richard, Paul. "Black Art Coming of Age?" Sun Times Chicago 13 Jun. 1977.

Robinson, Louie. "Two Centuries of Black American Art: Touring Show of Some 200 Pieces Depicts Trends from 1750 to 1950." *Ebony Magazine* Feb. 1977: 33 (3 pages)

Rosenberg, Harold. "The Art World: Being Outside." *The New Yorker* 22 Aug. 1977: (4 pages).

Schneider, Pierre. "Les oublies de l'art americain" in *L'Express* (Paris), Jan. 1977: (2 pages).

Seldis, Henry. J. "Black American Art': Crossing the Color Line." *Los Angeles Times* 10 Oct. 1976: U1 (3 pages).

"UCR to Host Black Art Show." Precinct Reporter 3 Feb. 1977.

Wilson, William. "New Dawn for Black American Artists." *Los Angeles Times* 26 Sep. 1976: 30 (1 page).